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                       Stars of the Week                              

Reception Class  - Macy for becoming so confident to share her ideas within a group, particularly in phonics 

Key Stage 1  -   Kian for excellent participation in this week’s NUFC session 

Key Stage 2  – Carl for beautiful presentation this week 

Values & Virtues –  Service – Georgia & Skye for raising funds for the RSPCA 

Presentation Award – Zane for the lovely presentation of his work in all areas 

Head Teacher’s Award – Reece for having respect for all adults and his friends and for always asking if I am 

having a good day… it brightens up my day! 
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Reception 

% 

95.0 

Year 1 100 

Year 2 100 

Year 3 96.0 

Year 4 96.0 

Year 5 100 

Year 6  100 

Overall 98.0 

 

 

Mrs Hancock & Miss Reynolds’s Menu w/c  6/5/2019 
(Please note: this menu may be subject to change) 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

 

 

Bank Holiday 

Steak Pie, Mashed 

Potato 

OR  

Baguette with Chicken 

& Sweetcorn 

Mayonnaise 

Homecooked Ham, 

Wedges 

OR 

Pasta with Cheese 

Lasagne with Homemade 

Bread 

OR 

Jacket Potato with 

Bolognaise or Cheese 

Sausage, Mashed Potato 

 

OR 

Wrap with Chicken Mayo 

Or Tuna with Salad 

Green Beans Beans Peas Beans 

Jelly & Fruit Angel Delight Steamed Jam Sponge & 

Custard 

Chocolate Brownie & 

Milkshake 

Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt Fresh Fruit/Yoghurt 

 

Learning Achievements 

 

Reception Class  - This week we have been learning an African song and 

making African patterns with 2D shapes. 

Key Stage 1 – We have been researching the Rio Carnival and have made a 

plan of what their Carnival float would look like. 

Key Stage 2 –This week we have completed our journals and have been 

carrying out quadrats in the school grounds. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done!  

A huge ‘Well done’ to Mrs Bowes and the Nursery staff team for completing the Tyne Bridge Zip Wire to raise 

money for the Nursery! 

Reminder 

Fayre/ Raffle Sunday 5th May, Bardon Mill Village Hall 11-2pm 

Chloe and Imogen are hosting a fayre/ raffle to raise money for the Newcastle United Foundation. If anyone 

has any tombola prizes (adult or child) or would like to make cakes for their cake stall they would very much 

appreciate it.  

There will be something for everyone! Face painting, hair braiding, penalty shootout, tombola, refreshments 

and lots of games! 

The raffle prizes include a signed Newcastle United football, Mirror Image voucher, Kirkley Hall zoo pass and a 

range of hampers. Tickets are 50p each or £2.50 per book.  

All welcome! 

 

Yours  

 
Mrs Sarah Hutchinson - Executive Head Teacher 

 Transition meeting 

On Thursday 9th May, Mr Robinson from Haydon 

Bridge High School will be coming out to our schools 

to meet the children going there in September and to 

talk about upcoming transition days.  

Whole school transition days will be confirmed soon. 

This week the children across the Federation have 

been taking part in answering questionnaires 

based on their own personal views about school 

life. This activity will also continue next week. 

Please find attached the standard Ofsted 

questionnaire for you to complete at home. 

Please could any questionnaires be returned to 

school by Friday 10th May. 

Thank you 

 


